
 

 

 

SWOADA Spring Golf Outing 
June 3, 2025 @ Heatherwoode Country Club 

 
HOLE SPONSORS NEEDED! 

 
 
 
The Southwest Ohio Athletic Director’s Association is hosting their annual Spring Golf Outing on 
Tuesday, June 3, 2025.  The event will take place at Heatherwoode Country Club in Springboro.   
 
The SWOADA uses the proceeds from their membership dues and golf outings to provide 
scholarships to deserving students in southwest Ohio.  We are hoping to continue to provide 
three scholarships per year but need your help.  We are looking for Hole Sponsors for our 
upcoming golf outing.  The hole sponsor donation is $100.00.  Each hole sponsor will be listed 
on the agenda, have a sign at a tee box, be able to distribute flyers to our members through our 
vendor flyer table, be announced and thanked during our meeting.  We hope you will help make 
our golf outing and scholarship program a great success by becoming a hole sponsor. 
 
Please make your check payable to SWOADA and mail it to: 
 

Theresa Hirschauer, SWOADA Treasurer 
    6905 Given Road 
    Cincinnati, OH  45243 
 
Thank you for your contribution and support of the SWOADA and our scholarship program.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Doug Foote 
SWOADA Past-President 
SWOADA Golf Chairperson 
 
 
Vendor:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact:_________________________________________     Phone:__________________ 
 
Email:___________________________________________No. of Signs Purchased _______ 


